
ESL Children and Congolese Children received Christmas presents thanks to your generous support.

January 2017
Blessings as we begin a new year of our Lord, 2017!

Angels of All Nations
Christmas

  
"Let the little children come to me,

and do not hinder them" 
 Matthew 19:14. 

The children of the Children's
Activity Program celebrated
Christmas with presents graciously
provided by our faithful supporters.

On December 16th, Our ESL
students and their children who
attend our Children's Activity

Program (CAP) met in Fellowship Hall to celebrate the Christmas season with a
devotion and presents for all the children.

Thank you for all your generous donations, prayers, and the blessings of your
gifts which provided Disciples of the Way with the means for purchasing the
gifts to share the Christmas spirit with all the children. "O Lord once lifted on
the glorious tree, As thou hast promised, draw the world to thee."

Pastor Karim Baidaoui told the students and children about the Peace of God
that came down to live on earth with people. Now people can have peace with
God because this babe was born to take away the wrath of God for all who
believe in him.

Disciples of the Way thanks you for your continuing prayers and support.

http://www.disciplesoftheway.org/


May Peace be with you in this New Year.

  More Photos...

Congolese Christmas!
 

Christmas Day afternoon was a time of
great rejoicing among the newest
Disciples of the Way mission, the
Congolese families. Pastor Solomon
Yadessa and his family, and the Congo
families met at Our Redeemer Lutheran
Church at 1:00pm on Christmas Day to
celebrate the birth of the babe, Jesus, and
to celebrate the first Christmas of the
Congo families in the United States with
food and fellowship.

Following the Christmas Day Worship
Service, there was much rejoicing and
celebration as the families received gifts
purchased with the generous support of
members of Our Redeemer Lutheran
Church, Cross of Christ Lutheran Church
and many others.

A note from Pastor Solomon Yadessa:  "We give Thanks to God for bringing
these families to Dallas and to Disciples of the Way Ministries.  Thank You also
to Pastor Brent McGuire and Our Redeemer Lutheran Church for inviting the
Congo's to worship in the Deaf Chapel at ORLCS and to all those who are
blessing the mission and these Refugees with donations to assist them in
settling in life Texas!"

More Photos...

http://disciplesoftheway.org/2017/01/11/angels-nations-christmas-program/
http://disciplesoftheway.org/2017/01/11/congolese-christmas/
http://www.disciplesoftheway.org/
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